
 

STAFF REPORT 

1/24/2024 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: 
 

Dr. Gabriel Martin, City Manager 
 

SUBJECT: Authorize a Sponsorship in the Amount of $5,000 to the DAP Health – 30th 

Annual Steve Chase Humanitarian Awards 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Staff recommends that the City Council authorize a sponsorship in the amount of $5,000 to 

purchase a table at the DAP Health – 30th Annual Steve Chase Humanitarian Awards on March 

30, 2024 at the Palm Springs Convention Center. Council Member Dr. Figueroa will be receiving 

an award during this event.  

 
BACKGROUND: 

 

DAP Health mission’s is to enhance and promote the health and well-being of our community. 

DAP Health was founded in 1984 by a group of community volunteers in the face of the AIDS 

crisis, DAP Health has been the Coachella Valley’s primary not-for-profit resource for those living 

with, affected by, or at-risk for HIV or AIDS. Today, it is a Federally Qualified Health Center 

(FQHC) with the goal of improving the overall health of our entire community, especially the 

disenfranchised. DAP Health provides comprehensive, culturally competent, quality primary and 

preventative health care services including; primary medical care, HIV and Hepatitis specialty 

care, dentistry, behavioral health and social services all-under-one-roof. 

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS: 

 

The DAP Health Steve Chase Humanitarian Awards was created and named after the late, world-

renowned interior designer Steve Chase who was an early DAP Health donor, volunteer and board 

member. The award ceremony is to celebrate and honor those volunteers and humanitarians that 

help to remove roadblocks to quality care and supportive services for their neighbor, friends and 

all residents of the Coachella Valley to ensure that everyone may live life to their full potential. 

During this ceremony, Council Member Dr. Figueroa will be honored and recognize for all his 

hard work and humanitarian efforts to provide access to quality and lifesaving health care services 

and resources to the residents of the City of Coachella. 

 



FISCAL IMPACT 

The recommended action will have no fiscal impacts to the General Funds and will come from 

the General Fund (101) Sponsorship for Fiscal Year 2023-24. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

1. Event Prospectus 

 


